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Student Data

Since 9/14, 133 students have been supported by the COVID 
team and been absent from in-person instruction

103 have been cleared to return to in-person learning

30 students continue to learn remotely

There has been a single positive student case reported



Staff Data

Since 8/31, 59 staff have been supported by the COVID team 
and been absent from in-person work

39 have been cleared to return to in-person work

20 students continue to work remotely

There have been two positive staff cases reported



Consultation

The three members of the Covid Team have consulted with 89 
parents and staff since 8/31 to answer questions related to 
protocols, travel, symptoms, next steps, etc.

Thank you to Karen Poreda, Matt Gillis and Paul Lilla for their 
excellent work.


